
 

 
  Hello Super Sunflower Class, 

 

Thank you to those of you who have sent me emails, it’s been lovely to 

hear from you and see your pictures !  

 

Parents, please give your children a big hug from me and tell that that 

I am really missing them and that I can’t wait to see them again soon. 

I also want to thank you for all of your hard work during this difficult 

time - you are doing amazing, even if you don’t feel like you are 

sometimes! Remember every family and their circumstances are 

different so please just do what you can and do not pressurise or 

compare yourself to anybody else!  

 

We would now be looking at the new topic of ‘Dinosaurs’. I have 

uploaded some useful documents to help teach your children some 

things about Dinosaurs over the coming weeks. During this topic we 

would have been learning about different types of dinosaurs, their 

diets, where in the world they lived (learning about the different 

continents and oceans). We would have also been learning about the 

wonderful paleontologist ‘Mary Anning’ and looking closely at fossils. 

Have a look at the ‘Dinosaurs Ebook’ or the ‘Dinosaur PowerPoint’ that 

I have uploaded as it provides lots of interesting facts and 

information. I have also attached a document with some ideas of 

things to do with Dinosaurs. 

 

Also, please continue to practise phase 3 and 5 phonics sounds, 

practise reading these sounds and applying them to words. Just slowly 

work through each sound, even if it’s just two sounds a week   

 

For Maths please look at https://www.thenational.academy/online-

classroom/year-1/maths#subjects  for lessons and activities. In 

school we would have also been looking at Measurement, Length and 

Mass.                                                   

                   

                                      Stay safe, missing you all! 

                                  Love, Mrs Heys xxxx 
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